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The meeting began at 8:36am.
This meeting was held to draft a policy for the Outstanding Adjunct Faculty Award parking spot.  An email was sent to Chief Mike Trevis from the Faculty Development Committee with proposed guidelines for the award.
Committee members discussed the guidelines from the email in conjunction with a draft administrative procedure for staff parking permits (AP6801) and came up with a draft procedure titled “Special Awards Parking Program”.  It would cover not only the Outstanding Adjunct Faculty Award but any other approved program requesting a parking stall as an award.  The draft will be forwarded to the Vice Presidents.
Roundtable
Sharin Nakayama – The Special Resource Center in conjunction with the Department of Mental Health will be hosting an Awareness day/fair on May 3rd.   Mike Trevis added that the college has a Crisis Intervention Committee underway.
The meeting Ended at 9:50 am.

